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SECRETARY


MEMORANDUM 

TO: Heads of Fire Departments  


FROM: Stephen D. Coan 

   State Fire Marshal 

DATE: April 1, 2009 

SUBJECT: Fire Extinguisher Recall 

See the Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) website regarding a recall on 
Kidde Fire Extinguishers:  http://www.cpsc.gov/cpscpub/prerel/prhtml09/09151.html. 

If fire officials have any questions, or require assistance, please contact the Code 
Compliance & Enforcement Unit at (978) 567-3375 or in western Massachusetts at 
(413) 587-3181. 
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